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Warmer weather is here and we will be scheduling Sky 
Watches for JUNE. Any member interested please contact 
FI Troy Noll at mufon11528@epix.net or 
mufon11555@dejazzd.com CI Butch Witkowski .  

   

SSP ’s Spirit Day was interesting and fun for all who 
attended and I highly recommend you try to attend next 
year as the speakers and information was exemplary.  

   

May 17th will see PA MUFON’s first Public Awareness Day 
and information for that event is on www.pamufon.com 
home page under Special Announcements. We hope as 
many members and FI’s as possible can attend.  

   

A Field Investigators training session will be held in 
August at the Holiday Inn Denver PA exit 286 off the Pa 
Turnpike. This class will be for both new and experienced 
investigators. Please if you plan to attend email CI Butch 
Witkowski butch221@dejazzd.com or FI Troy Noll 
mufon11528@epix.net. Time and date, to be announced in 
June newsletter. Seating is limited.  



   

Book of the Month: 12/21/2012 A Prophecy by PA State 
Director John Ventre contact jventre1@comcast.net for 
your copy. Copies will also be available at Awareness 
Day.  

   

We are still in need of Field Investigators in the North and 
Northwest parts of the state. Please contact Troy Noll at 
mufon11528@epix.net and he will get you started on your 
way to becoming a Field Investigator for MUFON.  

   

Congratulations to FI Fred Saluga on his promotion to 
State Section Director in the Pittsburgh area.  

   

“KEEP YOUR EYES TO THE SKY ”  

   

Thank you for your time and dedication.  

S. Witkowski , PA MUFON Chief Investigator / PA MUFON 
State Section Director.  

 


